

New Zealand Fire Service

National Headquarters Level 12 80 The Terrace PO Box 2133 Wellington

New Zealand

Phone+64 4 496 3600, Fax +64 4 496 3700

21 December 2016

Alan Thompson

By email: fyi-request-4875-2df42fef@requests.fyi.org.nz

Dear Alan

Official Information Request - Failure of Incident Ground Communications

I refer to your email of 1 December 2016 in response to my earlier letter of 29 November 2016.

I have discussed the points in your email with Trevor Brown, National Operational Efficiency Manager. Mr Brown agrees that the language of the review report could be refined to clarify the matters you have raised. He will arrange for this to occur. I will ensure that a copy of the revised review report is provided to you once it is available.

Yours sincerely,

Leigh Deuchars

Acting Director, Office of the Chief Executive

Maker